Superintendent’s Report

February 25th, 2013
        I.
     Request for Matching Funds
I expect a SCMS parent, Anita Whitworth, to come before the BOE to request matching funds for on behalf of the SCMS, PTSO to consider the installation of a digital marquis.  Although I have used this formula in the past as it relates to technology, the softball fence, playground equipment, etc., I do not think that the time is right to allocate thousands of dollars for a marquis in light of expanded staffing allocations, school safety measures, and the consideration to modify the salary scale later in the spring.  However, I am open to the discussion as well as the wishes of the BOE. 
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
January 30th – OVEC; Shelbyville 
February 11th – PGES Summit; Lexington

February 13th – OVEC Head Start Policy Council; Shelbyville

February 22nd – KSBA; Louisville

February 25th – Dept. of Insurance Meeting; Frankfort

III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
        IV.     Program Director’s Meeting
*See Attached
         V.    Advisory Council Agenda
N/A
        VI.    KSBA Discussion
As we have had the opportunity to attend KSBA in Louisville, I am interested in hearing of any questions and/or concerns that have been brought to your attention as it relates to current initiatives of Spencer County Schools.
      VII.     SRO
Chief Lewis will be present tonight to propose the recommendation of the City to the BOE.  As stated in the Agenda Item Cover, options exist if this is a position we want to pursue further in the event the current proposal is not adequate for BOE approval.
      VIII.   Land Acquisition
Will be discussed in Executive Session as it relates to another option provided by the BOE attorney.
        IX.    Department of Insurance Meeting
Once I return from Frankfort Monday, I will be prepared to report on KSBIT.

